
 
  

 

 

Thursday 8th May 9.15-12:00; South Molton library meeting room 
Wednesday 14th May 12-14:00; Rest & Be Thankful Inn (downstairs room), Wheddon Cross 
Thursday 5th June 9.15-12:00; South Molton library meeting room 
Friday 13th June 15:30-18:30; Holford & District Village Hall - Fairfield meeting room 
Wednesday 25th June 16:00-19:00; Rest & Be Thankful Inn (downstairs room), Wheddon Cross 
Thursday 26th June 10:00-13:00; Allerford & Selworthy Community Hall, Allerford 
Wednesday 2nd July 12:00-15:00; Rest & Be Thankful Inn (downstairs room), Wheddon Cross 
Thursday 31st July 12:00-15:00; South Molton library meeting room 
 

If these dates/times don’t suit please 
arrange a phone call or site visit: 

pinemartens@devonwildlifetrust.org 
 

Check out our website: 

Pine martens on Exmoor 
 

Last Autumn the Two Moors project translocated 15 pine marten to Dartmoor, with a similar 
translocation planned for Exmoor this Autumn 2025. Are you a landowner or land manager in or 
around Exmoor and want to learn more about living alongside pine martens? Drop by to chat with our 
Field Officer Ali to discuss the opportunities and challenges and the support we can provide. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Drop-in opportunities for land managers 


